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Site Report – School Site –January 2020 
To: Superintendent Ty Mase  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Nancy Mills, Head Teacher 

 

Outstanding Activities and Events 
Chignik Lagoon School took first place in the district Battle of the Books competition at the high school level! 

Personnel  
Staff are doing well. 

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress 
We already have two students working on end-of-level writing prompts. Should she pass this assessment, 
one of those students has requested to challenge the standards by taking the next level assessment 
immediately after finding a passing score on this assessment. 

Technology Progress 
Technology needs are met. 

Facility Update 
The facility is good. 

LSAC Activity 
In general, Chignik Lagoon’s LSAC this year has been less than active. I believe part of the reason is due to 
disinterest and the other part due to LSAC members traveling. To make up for this, one parent (also 
teacher’s aide – big SHOUT OUT to Samantha Jones!) has been working very closely with me in keeping the 
student government active and the school climate upbeat. 

Volunteer Report 
None to report. 

Professional Development 
The staff likes the late start Monday professional development.   

Pupil Attendance 
The upper respiratory flu is going around and attendance is down. 

Student and Staff Safety 
Everyone has been safe.  There is nothing to report. 

Subsistence Calendar 
Parents report that they continue to like the subsistence calendar. Staff also are enjoying it. Parents also 
really like the Summer Bridge workbooks. 
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